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I oppose Oregon Senate Bill 238. I do not wish law enforcement agencies to have 

expanded use of drones against the civilian population. The militarization of police 

forces is already unacceptable, but the expansion of the surveillance state is just as 

bad. We have already seen weapons mounted on drones and used against people in 

Palestine and Ukraine. We don't need these used against citizens in Oregon. 


